
25 February 2022

Dear Parent/Carer,

Good afternoon and welcome to this week’s Parent Bulletin. Please find below important campus

information relating to our students.

All Years ● Please see the two documents below for guidance and information on homework
and feedback.  These will also be available on our website shortly:
How we give feedback at BGLC
A Family Guide to Supporting with Homework

● Student Injuries - please inform Reception before sending your child to school after
an injury. A risk assessment will need to be completed with staff, student and
parent/carer present to ensure correct support is given in school.

● Performing Arts News

I would like to inform you of all of the exciting Performing Arts activities that we are
running this term. I've attached a link which lists all of the activities on offer- Extra
Curricular Spring Term

We have recently set up a new Google Classroom where we will be posting all
information regarding extra curricular activities. If students would like to join the
class code is imem2rj.

I would also like to inform you of our social media accounts- if you would like to
follow us. Our facebook page is BGLC Performing Arts and our Twitter account is
Brookvale Groby PA (@BGLC_PA)

Finally, tickets for our show Matilda will be on general sale from next week via our
school website. There will be a link from the website for you to purchase tickets
online.

Thank you, Laura Smith, Head of Performing Arts.

● Please see the Covid Update letter sent out to all parents earlier this week - Covid
Update 23.2.22

● Contacting Campus by phone

To assist you assist you in making contact with the appropriate person or team,
please use the options listed on the switchboard message:

Option 1 For notification of student absences and all student appointments

Option 2 For Heads of Year, then pick the year group you require.
Please note - It may be more convenient for you to use their direct line number
below, instead of going through switchboard

Option 3 For Reception and all general enquiries

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1X6gFxk_ro_FuUJqS5w2JXw_sb5e9BYQY/view?usp=sharing
https://cdn.realsmart.co.uk/b8e4c5fb0130b37967e1a57beab66e9b/uploads/2022/02/21155517/A-Family-Guide-to-Supporting-with-Homework-at-BGLC-%40-21.2.22.pdf
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1yiaSOeski5qXCnMB1Ncikg36uRCMD45-W_rVHndVrh4/edit
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1yiaSOeski5qXCnMB1Ncikg36uRCMD45-W_rVHndVrh4/edit
https://cdn.realsmart.co.uk/b8e4c5fb0130b37967e1a57beab66e9b/uploads/2022/02/24084015/All-years-COVID-Update-23-Feb-2022-sent-23.02.22.pdf
https://cdn.realsmart.co.uk/b8e4c5fb0130b37967e1a57beab66e9b/uploads/2022/02/24084015/All-years-COVID-Update-23-Feb-2022-sent-23.02.22.pdf


To contact staff for all pastoral matters, their direct line numbers are listed below
for you:

Head of Year 7 Mrs Tina Rumming 0116 281 7016
Head of Year 8 Mrs Jayne Jordan 0116 281 7020
Head of Year 9 Mrs Donna Bee 0116 281 7014
Head of Year 10 Mr Joe Rumming 0116 281 7050
Head of Year 11 Mrs Jo Clarke 0116 281 7053
SENDCo Mrs Michelle Tointon 0116 281 7054
Asst. SENDCo Mrs Kay Pratt 0116 281 7005
Head of Post 16 Mrs Michelle Cheadle 0116 281 7009
P16 Support Mrs Jo Wells / Mrs Gemma Smith 0116 281 7015

Year 7 ● Year 7 will be completing their end of year assessments the w/b 2nd May in
Science. On the letter below are the dates, test content and revision guide pages. If
you have any further questions please email Ms Gajjar on
dgajjar@brookvalegroby.com.

Year 7 Letter

Year 8 ● A reminder that all Year 8 students will be doing their end of year assessment in
Science week beginning 28th March.  Please see this letter for further details -
Year 8 Science Assessment.

Thank you - Ms Gajjar (Asst Faculty Lead Science- KS3)

● Year 8 Option Choices In Year 9 your son/daughter has the opportunity to choose
options for their Performing Arts, Art and Design and Computing subjects. Click here
for the letter with more information including a link to the powerpoint shared with
students during assembly.

● English Students Class 8R5 click here for a letter regarding temporary staff changes

Year 10 ● Bookings live for Year 10 Video Calls Progress Evening - a reminder that bookings
can be made for the forthcoming to be held on Thursday 10 March 2022. Click here
for the link to our website page which has guides on how to book and connect to
your appointments. The page also has the link to the booking system or click here to
connect directly to the booking system link. Bookings are open until 11pm Tuesday
8 March 2022.

Year 11 ● We have been sent information about an Engineering experience placement at
Loughborough University 6 & 7th July 2022. More information can be found in this
LINK.

Thank you - Ms Gajjar

● English Students Classes 11R1 and 11S1 click here for a letter regarding temporary
staff changes.

● Interviews for all Year 11s who have applied for Post 16 will take place on Thursday
3rd March in the Library. Click here for the letter which has been shared with

mailto:dgajjar@brookvalegroby.com
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1QJWDwxo8uQQE8qwQBK70X1reCvqy6mLu/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1is-dX9GStmCMe3GlOgawc4Fr_HCev0uL/view?usp=sharing
https://cdn.realsmart.co.uk/b8e4c5fb0130b37967e1a57beab66e9b/uploads/2022/02/21125410/2022-Letter-for-Y8-Options.pdf
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1j6HA4GVJRQEDrpR86r-vn3VPPIBhXBgXcSh9BXcmO_k/edit?usp=sharing4bXk6Q88M2d5NAuuYPw7hoMrUKXl4UCJtxUy54I/edit?usp=sharing
https://brookvalegroby.com/progress-evenings/
https://brookvalehighschool.schoolcloud.co.uk/
https://brookvalehighschool.schoolcloud.co.uk/
https://www.lboro.ac.uk/study/school-college-liaison/key-stage-four/engexp/
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1_bxSyoQBlzr03i1i8hvPNE6i3sxPUJ7rNHoL9_xpg4c/edit?usp=sharingHA4GVJRQEDrpR86r-vn3VPPIBhXBgXcSh9BXcmO_k/edit?usp=sharing4bXk6Q88M2d5NAuuYPw7hoMrUKXl4UCJtxUy54I/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1aCaeo_sh2ZXv0_X-IGet2nmNN7QiKRDqGUD76fR3WPA/edit?usp=sharing


students. Their interview time and interviewer's name will be shared via the
bulletin during tutor time next week.

● Prior to half term, the linked Google Form below was shared with all parents and
carers of Year 11 students. We would be hugely grateful if you could take the time
to complete this form, writing a message of support and good luck to your child
ahead of the summer exam period.

The deadline for responses is Friday 25th March 2022, with the intention that these
be shared with all students after Easter.

Letters of Support

Year 12 ● English Students Class 12D click here for a letter regarding  temporary staff changes.

Yours sincerely

W Teece

Headteacher

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfMGw1us0tDsHcstaVV3-F9_ftwiTOQrQHkqP-lMWG7wOygpg/viewform
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1Ziu34bXk6Q88M2d5NAuuYPw7hoMrUKXl4UCJtxUy54I/edit?usp=sharing

